

2017 F D for Neighbors - May 1-31, 2017

Dear Scotia/Glenville Businesses and Employees;

During the month of May 2017, our Rotary Food Drive team will place a cardboard collection box (approx. 9" x 12" x 36") in a prominent location in your business where community members and employees can place donations of nonperishable food, personal hygiene products, and paper products. Rotary members will coordinate with your business to periodically pick up these donations and deliver them to our central collection location for sorting and re-boxing. Monetary donations can be mailed in the envelopes available on the side of the collection box. All donations will be given to the Scotia/Glenville Food Pantry for distribution to families in need in the Scotia and Glenville communities.

If you have any questions, please contact our Food Drive Chair, Victor Friedman (victorf@nycap.rr.com or 518-496-2571), and he will answer any questions you may have

Thank you for supporting the Rotary Feeding Neighbors project, organized by your neighbors at the Rotary Clubs of Scotia and Glenville, New York.